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Kia ora Andrew and all
 
Just dropping a quick note to say thanks for your input and suggested changes to the ONF PT
classification.  I believe I’ve picked up on most of the suggestions you raised Andrew, particularly
the point around more flexibility between how modes are classified.   
 
I’m going to present these at a TSIG meeting today and am seeking feedback over the next week,
so if anything else comes to mind please let me know.
 
See attached presentation.
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Amy
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